
From: Carol Heidelberg
To: Gerald Steen
Cc: Lake Cavalier; Whitney Burns; Jim Martin
Subject: Fire District
Date: Thursday, April 24, 2025 8:15:32 AM

﻿
﻿Mr. Gerald Steen,

As President of the Board of Lake Cavalier, I want to state that we support the Fire District request for the 4 mil
increase to help to serve our community.  Please pass on our endorsement to the Board of Supervisors. 

Please let me know if you need anything else from us concerning this matter. 

Thank you ,

Carol Heidelberg
Lake Cavalier Board President
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